
October 20, 1997

BULLETIN #809

SKANDIA MARINE INSURANCE COMPANY (UK) LIMITED

The SLA has been requested by the California Department of Insurance
("Department") to advise its Membership that
 Skandia Marine Insurance Company
(UK) Ltd. has formally withdrawn from the California market. Effective October
 15, 1997,
this insurer was removed from the List of Eligible Surplus Line Insurers
("LESLI") and is no longer eligible
 to write new or renewal business in
California.

Attached for your record is a copy of the official letter from the Department. If you
have any questions or concerns,
 please contact me or Linda Cheng at (800) 334-0491 (in
California only), or (415) 434-4900.

Deanna M. Zanoni 
Director, Stamping Office

  


